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SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 

As you know we are a school who rarely closes, 

even for snow. The emergency closure this week 

was unavoidable as Severn Trent were unable to 

guarantee that they would arrive by lunchtime 

to clear the blockage outside the school 

boundary. 

 

Alice the Musical was performed a day late but 

Years 5 & 6 wowed their audiences with their 

stunning performances. 

‘Well Done’ to everyone! 

A video of the show will be available for those 

parents who were unable to attend. 

 

Please encourage your children to 

complete their Lent Challenge cards 

and bring them back to school on 

Thursday 22nd March. 

 

There is a prize for the class which 

completes the most challenges! 

FREE TO A GOOD HOME! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been made aware that a member of 

one of our families has a piano that they 

wish to donate to a good home! 

Please see Mrs. Hardy for more information. 

Parents’ Forum 

 
Tuesday 27th February 2018 — 2pm 

Please let Mrs Hardy know if you can come 

along and discuss Road Safety & our Media / 

Photos in School Policy. 

Wednesday 7th March      9.30-11.30am 



Thursday 1st March 

 
We would like all children to dress up for our ‘Reading’ themed 

day. Each teacher has chosen a book or author and children are 

requested to wear a costume related to their theme. 

Twitter 
 

We now have ‘twitter’! 

Please follow us on 

@Quenischool 

Class Book/Author Ideas 

Yr 6 The Hunger Games  

Yr 5 Cosmic Space Characters 

Yr 4 The Lion, The Witch & The Wardrobe 

Yr 3 Ug Stone Age 

Yr 2 Dinosaur Cove Stories Dinosaurs 

Yr 1 The Owl Who Was Afraid of the Dark 

FS Characters from stories by Mini Gray  

Jo Jackson 
Thank you to everyone who helped us raise over 

£1500 on our fitness afternoon. Prizes will soon be 

arriving from Sports for Schools to reward children 

for their amazing fundraising efforts. A video of the 

afternoon is available on the Spring 2018 Gallery page 

on the website. 
Uniform Reminders 

 

Children have been reminded that the 

current trend for large and 

flamboyant hair bows is not in keeping 

with our school uniform. Children also 

should not wear jewellery, nail varnish 

or have visible glitter tattoos etc. 

Water Bottles 

 

We have had several incidents where 

water bottles have leaked in book bags 

damaging the books inside. 

Please do not carry water bottles  

in book bags! Thank you. 

FITNESS  

EQUIPMENT 

 

One of our 

children recently 

had an accident on 

the fitness 

equipment on the 

Key Stage 2 

playground. 

 

Please do not allow 

your children to go 

on this before and 

after school. 

Thank you. 


